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Meeting Minutes March 24, 2015

Meeting attendees: Hilary Craiglow, Cliff Anderson, Terri Donaldson, Daniel Gervais, Jennifer Gunderman, Aidan Hoyal, David Michelson, Larry Reeves, Craig Smith, Holling Smith-Borne, James Toplon, Natalie Richardson

Absent: Cynthia Cyrus, Kevin Davis, Aimi Hamraie, Rangarai Ramanuiam

Charge: Continuation of discussions regarding the TEACH Act and how to educate the campus community about copyright usage 
 
AGENDA:
 
· We will discuss the TEACH Act memo that was provided to the committee. Adopting the TEACH Act could make significant changes in practice and policy, your input is very much appreciated.
· Our discussion will begin with:
· The memo itself
· How the memo would relate to our new policy
· Who should receive the memo
· What steps would we need to take to inform faculty and students of copyright policy, as required by the TEACH Act.
· Such as:
· Faculty focused learning module (Aiden, Cliff and Holling)
· Student focused learning module
· Robust FAQs and/or Decision Trees
· Presentations to faculty at the schools
· Other options and opportunities to fulfill the requirement
· We will hear about progress of the initial learning module, its goal, focus and timeline.
· If there is time, we will also clarify our group goals from now until the end of April.
 
MINUTES:
· Learning Modules:
· The idea is to have 3 videos that capture the most basic information that we feel the campus community should know about— (1) What is copyright; (2) What are my rights; and (3) What are my responsibilities.
· Aidan passed out video script that details what Cliff and a faculty member will be speaking about in the videos. 
· The script is for the first module (one of three).
· Question from committee: How are we explaining section 102B of the TEACH Act? 
· Answer: Aidan plans to have the video show a person’s head with a light bulb to indicate what they are thinking about.
·  Idea from committee: Cake example: “You can’t take the cake or the description of the cake, but you can make the cake.” Maybe we could use the cake recipe example in the video and potentially have a faculty member sending someone the chocolate cake recipe in an email.
· We would like to explain the following in the video: If you want to use someone else’s copyrighted material, here are your options….
· Dissemination of videos: Disseminated on Blackboard and YouTube.

· Discussion regarding the TEACH Act memo that was provided to the committee:
· The nursing program and Blair School of Music have concerns with this—they post material that students need access to all semester. 
· Question from committee: Is the “class session” the semester? 
· Answer: No, according to the TEACH Act. Class session is not defined in the TEACH Act—what is a class session? 
· Two options for faculty for posting items:
· 1. Go through the Fair Use Checklist for every item
· 2. Put material up on Blackboard and then take it down when the class is not in session; put it up again during Finals time?
· The TEACH Act is about displaying and performing, not distributing (that would be outside the realm of the TEACH Act)
· The only legislative intent may be to give a wider use than Fair Use.
· Question: How would this effect a flipped classroom? 
· Answer: We believe the TEACH Act enables a flipped classroom—regarding materials that you would normally distributed in the classroom, you could distribute them online
· Question: What is the benefit in adopting the TEACH Act? What is the risk?
· There is a benefit to adopt it. Assuming we do want to adopt this, General Counsel would look at it, and then we would make a recommendation to VP Cynthia Cyrus to adopt it. We (the university) would then declare that we confirm with the TEACH Act and Provost’s website would contain text stating that we adopt it and what our responsibilities are.
· We have to provide information so faulty understand the basis of copyright.
· Question: Should we require faculty to see the video modules? 
· Answer: The TEACH Act reads: “Provide resources to faculty”, so we are hoping the videos will teach individuals about copyright law.
· Comments and questions from committee:
· This would include showing an entire movie in class, but we cannot distribute it online
· Each School will have their own questions, different cultures, tools they are using, etc., so we must be cognizant of this.
· Does the TEACH Act replace Fair Use? 
· Answer: No, it does not.

Next month: Finalize the TEACH Act memo, update the policy, figure out what we can do as a group to disseminate the information and what tools are we going to have to do it.
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